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REPRESENTATIVE ANDY JOSEPHSON

To: House Resources Committee
From: Representative Andy Josephson
Date: March 9, 2015
Subject: Explanation of Changes between HB14 version A and W

All Committee Members, 

Please note the following change between HB14 Version A and the blank committee substitute, version W.

             Page 3, Line 3: Delete “nonbiodegradable” 

The change has very little substantive impact. In similar legislation considered by other states, this word has caused confusion without further definition. Defining “nonbiodegradable” is problematic, as all things break down given enough time. 
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